Cover Photo: The Chapel of the Annunciation located at the Neuhoff Catholic Center. Did you know daily mass is offered Monday through Friday in the chapel? Adoration is also offered 9AM and 9PM Monday through Friday.

# **CATHOLIC SOCIAL TEACHING PRESENTATIONS - OCT 15 AND 22**

The SMU Perkins School of Theology is hosting Father Charlie Curran, the Elizabeth Scurlock Professor for Human Values at SMU, on Oct 15 for a talk on the history of the Catholic Social Gospel from 1890present, including his perspective on Pope Francis' ministry as it proclaims the social gospel. Head to Dallas Hall-McCord Auditorium on Sunday at 10AM.

Father Curran also will lead a talk on human rights, justice and the preference toward our poor on Sunday, Oct 22. at the same location at 10 AM.

### **RCIA IS UNDERWAY**

Are you or someone you know potentially interested in becoming Catholic, or needing to celebrate First Communion or Confirmation? R.C.I.A. (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) is every Sunday at 3PM at the Catholic Center! It's not too late to join or ask questions. Contact Christina Bax at cbax@smu.edu.

## LAST CALL- INITIAL GATHERING

Calling all seniors, graduate students, and recent grads (ages 21-25)! Join us as we prepare to launch a renewed Last Call program that seeks to accompany to-be and recently graduated students in their transition to the "real world!" Come visit with others. learn about our renewed vision for the year, and share your feedback! We will gather on Tues, Oct 03, from 7:30-9:30PM at a local establishment (check the website for location). Contact Collin Likover. clikover@smu.edu, with questions.

### SACRAMENTS

## **EUCHARISTIC ADORATION**

Tuesday—Friday 9 AM | Catholic Center

Tuesday—Thursday 9 PM | Catholic Center

RECONCILIATION

30 minutes before Mass or by appointment

## **PRAYER REQUESTS**

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Jim Kelley Rory Meyers **Nancy Swanson** 

Patty Stark Fletcher Ward **Geisler Family** 

**Biddie Jordan Andrew Collins Dick Hoesterey** 

MUSIC | MESSAGE | INSPIRATION

Ted Dunlap **Steve Landregan** 

## JOIN US FOR JERICHO THIS WEDNESDAY

Mark your calendars, *Jericho* is this week! Join us for a beautiful night of worship, Wed, Oct 04, at 7:30 PM in Perkins Chapel, featuring a talk from Houston native Matt Regitz, music from Dave Moore, Eucharistic Adoration and Reconciliation. This is a night of encounter with Christ that you don't want to miss! Want to see more? Check out our Facebook page for photos from last year's Jericho nights! All are welcome—students, staff, community members, and friends!

## **MUSTANG AWAKENING X**

Fact: Mustang Awakening will change your life. If you've never attended, we urge you to prayerfully consider attending this



retreat. Registration is open NOW for Mustang Awakening X (MAX) Nov 17-19. Cost of the retreat is \$60, registration and payment is available at smucatholic.org, or at the Catholic Center. Contact Cody Barras at cbarras@smu.edu with questions.

## **SUNDAY SUPPERS NEEDED**

We are down to our last few dates needed to fill for Sunday Supper this fall semester. Please let Beverly Mendoza know if you can sponsor and/or serve Sunday Supper on Oct 29 or Nov 26. There are many dates open for the spring semester.







TEARING DOWN THE WALLS WE BUILD

**COMMUNITY PICNIC OCT 28** 

In celebration of our 85<sup>th</sup> anniversary, please join us, Bishop Burns, Msgr Joseph, Fr Arthur and SMU President Turner for a community picnic on Saturday, Oct 28. We will have Mass at 6:30PM at Perkins Chapel followed by a picnic at Prothro Hall in Perkins School of Theology a few doors down. Tickets are \$35 for nonstudents and \$15 for children and students. They can be purchased in person at the Neuhoff Catholic Center or online at www.smucatholic.org. Questions? Contact Beverly Mendoza at beverlym@smu.edu or 214-987-0044.

## **EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS**

9 AM EMs and Lectors:

Kurt VandeMotter

Lvnn Jacobs

Judy Kramb

### **CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS**

9 AM-10 PM Monday—Thursday 9 AM-5 PM Friday Sunday 4 PM-9 PM

## **SMU CATHOLIC STAFF**

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director arthur@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister cbarras@smu.edu

Clare Shawaker, Campus Minister cshawaker@smu.edu

Christina Bax, Campus Minister cbax@smu.edu

Jenny Lawler, Admin Assistant imlawler@smu.edu

**Beverly Mendoza**, *Director of Development* beverlym@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph milamjoseph@gmail.com

## **COMMUNITY DIRECTORY**

After numerous years since our last directory, we are excited to share we've initiated a new community directory. Jan Ware, 9AM community member, is leading up the charge to get your contact information updated and approved for the directory. If you do not want your information published, we are happy to respect your wishes. This directory is for non-students. Our registration booklets are on the end of every pew each Sunday. We encourage you to fill out your Information in an effort to keep our community members connected! If you have questions, please contact Jan Ware at 214-701-3164.

## **LECTORS, EMs, SERVERS NEEDED**

Are you looking for an opportunity to serve the SMU Catholic community by helping to make our liturgies more beautiful? We are now looking for Lectors, Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion, Altar Servers, Sacristans, Counters, and Ushers to serve at our Sunday Masses. Training will be provided. For more details on how you can serve, please contact our liturgy coordinators listed below:

9 AM: Denise Dunlap: deniseddunlap@yahoo.com 5 PM & 8 PM: Peter Whitfield: pwhitfield@smu.edu











# **COMING SOON TO SMU CATHOLIC**

**SUNDAY, OCT 01** 

**RCIA Meeting** 

3 PM | Catholic Center

**TUESDAY, OCT 03** 

Last Call

7:30 PM | Location TBD

**SUNDAY, OCT 01** 

Author Reading- Monica Shaw

10:30 AM | Catholic Center

**WEDNESDAY, OCT 04** 

Jericho

7:30 PM | Perkins Chapel

TUES & WED, OCT 03 & 04

**FYSH** 

8 PM | Hughes-Trigg & Fondren

**SATURDAY, OCT 28** 

**Community Picnic** 

7:30 PM | Prothro Hall

## **Stewardship for Leadership 2017-2018**

Last Sunday, we expressed the ministry's need for financial and volunteer support – or our "stewardship" of the ministry. We passed out Commitment Cards, and asked you to prayerfully consider filling them out so that we can know how to budget this year. Out of our \$750,000 budget, we rely on \$300,000 coming from Sunday Collections. We also had opportunities for sign-ups for Sacristans, Lectors, Choir, Extraordinary Minsters, Kids Lit volunteers, Counters for the Collection. This ministry survives due to the financial generosity and volunteer support of students, alumni, community members, parents, and friends. We encourage you to let us know how you will invest in the ministry this year!

Commitment cards can be turned in via mail, collection basket, or dropping them by the Neuhoff Catholic Center. If you're interested in volunteering, please contact Beverly Mendoza at beverlym@smu.edu or 214-987-0044.



